
  

  
22/4/2025  

  

Dear Students, Parents and Carers  

RGS Heritage Week 22nd April – 25th April  

My Heritage Celebration Event Tuesday 29th April 7pm – 9pm 

We are delighted to inform you that this year we are planning to celebrate a Heritage week from 22nd – 25th April. 

There will be assemblies, talks and workshops running during the week to explore what heritage means and how, by 

participating in such a week, students can develop a greater appreciation of their own heritage and the heritage of 

others.   

Heritage week will culminate in an evening of celebration on Tuesday 29th April, and we would like to invite you to 

this evening. The evening will showcase presentations, songs, recitals and speeches by students on Heritage and 

what it means to them. There will also be West African drumming, Dhol drumming and Bhangra dancing to add a 

vibrant splash of music to this multi-cultural celebration. 

There is no charge for the event, but we would be grateful if you could book seats for family and friends HERE 

please. There will be an interval for refreshments for which you will be able to donate money to the PTA, which is 

kindly supporting this event. 

I am sure you will agree that such celebrations will develop a greater sense of belonging and appreciation in our 

students and community.  

Yours sincerely,  

  

Shradha Tan  

Associate Assistant Head (st@rgshw.com)  
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe58B2EoS58sMCHbQ5CB2U2zmI14WXQiYljr-f2h5wUziHccg/viewform?usp=header

